
From: jeannette iverson
To: Scott McCormick
Subject: Aurora Oaks planned development
Date: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 10:14:02 AM

Scott, I have strong interest in the logging which is proposed to be done. I would like to know the companies being
hired and the dates and what actions will be taken to protect non-development property. I have adjoining property
and it has recently had many thousand board feet of timber stolen, and I wish to protect all of the rest of my
property,  which is  parcel number 1170… 500.
Thank you, jeannette iverson

Sent from my iPhone
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